Invite to Hook Park workshop session on transport in November
Inbox
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	Tuesday 26th October

	
	
	

	
	


Dear Sir/Madam, 

[bookmark: _Hlk87810356]We thought we would get in touch regarding our ongoing engagement to Create Hook Park – the proposal to create a large new public park alongside beautifully designed homes and mansion apartments for all levels of affordability and tenures, replacing the unauthorised uses and despoiled development and tipping land alongside the A3.
 
As you may well know we ran the first phase of our Enquiry by Design community workshops last year, which enabled local people to input into an emerging vision for the site with the team of professionals working on the project.  We got some really valuable input which we have taken on board and now want to engage with local stakeholders more specifically on what a new park of almost 20 acres could contain and how it would be owned and managed, how any new development could complement existing businesses and provide opportunities for affordable work space and also how movement could be handled to and from the site and importantly how the project could improve traffic around the site and sustainable transport to the area.
 
We would like to invite you to our workshop session on Transport on Monday 29th November 2021. This workshop session will be held at the Kings Centre, Coppard Gardens, Chessington, KT9 2GZ with a proposed site visit also included. If you are able to make the session, we would like attendees to arrive at 10.15am and we will close by 15.30pm.
 
We will also be undertaking sessions in November on the new Park and business opportunities and housing:
 
-           08/11/21 (Workshop session on the new Park)
-           15/11/21 (Workshop session on business opportunities and housing)
 
 
Please RSVP by 03/11/21 by email letting us know of your attendance at the workshop session on the new Park. If you are unable to attend, but would like to attend any of the other sessions which will also take place at the Kings Centre please let us know by reply to this email.
 
We very much hope to see you at the workshop and share how our thinking has progressed since the last EbD session.
 
Best wishes,
Vanisha
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